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In the afternoon of 23 May 2024, PAGASA Executive Director Steven T. Cua was

 interviewed online by the Development Academy of the Philippines (DAP) for

 their continuing study on professionalization of government officials and

 the impact of their decisions/regulations on the business sector. DAP Fellow

 at the Policy Research Office Reuel Hermoso & staff Janine Coleen D. de

 Villa carried out the interview.
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